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Dear Parents,  
 
I hope everyone enjoyed their summer vacation. We have lots of new material for the children of Unicorn 
class to let’s get started! 
 
Song and dance 
For our song and dance class in august we will be singing about the joys of having a car for the first 2 weeks. 
The second 2 weeks we will be singing about the ants going marching and then finally I will teach them the 
movements to YMCA. We will also be listening to the YMCA in September also. 
Week 1: I have a car 
Week 2: I have a car 
Week 3: The ants go marching 
Week 4: The ants go marching 
Week 5: YMCA 
 
Core Materials Spelling and Phonics class 
In our writing class we have a writing work book where the kids will have to start disseminating information 
from a written paragraph. In our Phonics book we will be looking at consonant sounds in the middle of the 
words and at the end of the word. 
 
Reading 
The K5 reading material has CD’s that come with it. We have 5 books for the month of August, A circle in 
the Sky, Addition Annie, Rude Ralph, Katie Did It, and Feeding the Gulls. 
Week 1: A Circle in the Sky  
Week 2: Addition Annie 
Week 3: Rude Ralph 
Week 4: Katie Did It 
Week 5: Feeding the Gulls 
 
Math 
In Math class we will be finishing the first book in the E series in our new MPM unit. In the first book we are 
doing lots of counting from 1-20, reverse counting and number finding. Pathing exercises and a review of 
greater than and less than symbols.  
Week 1: 1-20 number counting 
Week 2: Reverse number counting and find the missing number 



Week 3: inequality symbols   
Week 4: more than less than 
Week 5: Directional exercises 
  
Thematic Studies 
The thematic for this month will be all about me and space.  We will have some exciting activities for the 
kids to enjoy. 
Week 1: All about me 
Week 2: All about me 
Week 3: Space 
Week 4: Space 
Week 5: Space 
 
Physical Education 
The kids are having a lot of fun in P.E. class. We always start off with a fun run around the playground 
before our game/activity.  
Week 1: Relay Race 
Week 2: Cat and Mouse 
Week 3: Jump Rope 
Week 4: Parachute Games 
 
Outdoor Play 
All the kids are having lots of fun playing outside in our supervised playground with monkey and lion class. 
We have been spending a bit more time inside due to the weather. 
 
I hope everyone is excited for another year of learning and fun! I know some kids will be gone for August as 
it is a popular month to go vacationing. I look forward to helping everyone in Unicorn class achieve their 
potential as we begin their last school year at Marshal Kindergarten. 
I hope everyone is nice and refreshed from their time off! 
Welcome back! 
 
Teacher Mat 
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